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Bothwell, Tasmania

Australia

Dr. Sturla Einarssen
Department of Astrmnomy
University ef California
Berkeley 4, Califernia ,
Ues 8. A,

Dear Dr, Einarsson:

Thank you for your good letters of
26th June and lst August, I am serry that I overlocked
answering the former. Your kind invitation is greatly
appreciated and I am happg to accept the hospitality of
the Seclety,

The exact details ef my plans are not yet known,
However, I believe my stay in the SanFrancisco area will
be limited te the peried 25th thru 30th September,

My remarks at the Socisty Dimnner should be limited
to ten or fifteen minutes, I presums, Perhaps a few words
about the esarly experimsnts at Wheaton followed by a shert
discussien of the latesst experiments here would be suitable,
By deleting everything between the above tims limit ocan be
achieved, A few 2" by 2" color pictures will be available
if desired.

I will be happy to visit the U. of C., and 3tsnford
radie astronexmy observateries at their convenisncs.

Looking forward to a pleasant few days in SanFranciseco,

et T

te Reber



